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THE COOKING CLUB HAS MADE ITS JANUARY DEBUT 

 

While it was pretty cold out there these past couple of weeks, we were warm in the Holy Cross 

High School kitchen cooking with Mr. Bailey and the entire, new COOKING CLUB!  

Our first club meeting was last Thursday!  Club members made three versions of guacamole for 

their group chef’s competition.  Yesterday, the novice chefs made chili from scratch.  To get 

involved, please sign-up for the Cooking Club with Mr. Bailey, which meets Thursdays after 

school. Take a look at some of our student chefs at work and the fantastic dishes our Holy Cross 

chefs created… 
 
 


